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TIPP CITY, OH- 
 

LEADERSHIP ELECTIONS FOR FOUNDATIONS 
 

With the statewide voting season just around the corner, it seems appropriate that elections for 
leadership positions were recently held for the Tipp City Area Community Foundations’ officers. 
During a meeting convened by Jim Ranft, nominations were cast for the slate of officers.   
 
Heather Bailey was nominated to serve as President.  Jim McKee was nominated to serve as 
Vice President. Pete Schinaman was nominated to serve as Treasurer.  Their elections were 
unanimous. 
 
Bailey’s role will be to oversee day to day operations.  McKee’s role will be to serve as a back 
up to Bailey.  Schinaman’s role will be to review the assets, as needed. 
 
Jim Ranft will continue to serve as chairman of the Distribution Committee. The responsibility 
he shoulders in this role is to oversee all aspects of grantmaking to the local nonprofit 
community. 
 
Jackie Wahl will continue to serve as the Secretary, a position she has held for several years. 
 
Since 1943, the Tipp City Area Community Foundations has awarded $1,832,868 in grants, as of 
December 31, 2014.  Members of the Distribution Committee are Jim Ranft, chair, Heather 
Bailey, Dave Grim, Claire Cain Timmer and Jackie Wahl.  Other trustees include Mary 
Bowman, Jesse Chamberlain, Joan Creech, Mike Lightle, Jim McKee, Marilyn Richards and 
Pete Schinaman. 
 
For more information about the Foundations’ volunteers, donors and funds, visit the web site at 
www.tippfoundation.org. 
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